
Hi,

I strongly support the continuation of the market into the future at Pittwater RSL, we’ve just commenced at the 
Mona Vale Markets and are enjoying the engagement with the community.

The organisers of the markets are excellent and very helpful in their support of our products.

Kind regards,
Louise

Louise Eiseman, Director,
M 0403 819 848 | Pregnancychef.com.au
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